
 

PINECREST ELEMENTARY THIRD GRADE SUMMER READING 2025 

Dear Rising Third Grader, 

Summer is a time to rest, relax, and….get ready for Third Grade!! 

Please read a minimum of TWO books this summer. Your Third-Grade 

reading teacher will be discussing and testing you on the required 

books in the first few weeks of school. 

Required Reading Books: 

 

Summer Assignment 

Fiction: Our Friend Hedgehog: 

The Story of Us (Lauren Castillo) 

 

Non-Fiction: Ant vs. Gorilla 

(Marla Coppolino) 

 

  
 

 

After reading Our Friend 

Hedgehog: The Story of Us, 

create a movie poster (8 ½ x 

11”) promoting this book. Your 

teachers will explain how and 

when to submit the assignment 

upon your return to school.  

 

Be creative and have fun 

reading this summer!  

 

Access a Summer of FREE reading! Please go to your nearest public library or 

district summer reading site (https://read.dadeschools.net/#!/)to access 

suggested reading books for your grade level, ebooks, and other reading 

resources. 

Happy Reading!! 

We will see you on Thursday, August 14, 2025! 

https://read.dadeschools.net/#!/

